Greetings Teams!

We know you are deep into prototyping and maybe even building your robots right
now, because we are doing the same! It is going to be an interesting game and we
are looking forward to how it all plays out.

Attached please find a time sensitive announcement. We have planned a Team Social
this year and hope many of you will join in the activities. The location for the social is
Tremont High School, a quick 10 minute drive from the Avanti’s Dome. We need your
response and payment by February 14™.

Also, our lead Robot Inspector, Al Skierkiewicz, needs a few more experienced Robot
Inspectors to sign up ASAP in VIMS.

Thank you for your prompt attention and response.

Tim Koch, Central lllinois Regional - Planning Committee Chairman
Dan Green, lllinois FIRST - Executive Director



